
                 THE NEILSEN GROUP 
           

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Re: Fuel Levy on Premixed Concrete Effective 1st of February 2024. 

 

As previously advised, the Fuel Levy on Premixed Concrete that was implemented 1st April 2022 is being recalculated 

monthly and published on www.neilsens.com.au. 

There diesel price has moderate further from its most recent peak during November 2023. Therefore, the February 
2024 Fuel Levy will reduce accordingly. 
 
The Fuel Levy that is being applied to concrete invoices captures the fuel cost increase being passed onto us. The 
result of this is a lag between the actual fuel price fluctuation and the Fuel Levy being applied. 
 

 

The February 2024 Fuel Levy will be $6.03/m3 
 

For work quoted prior to 1 January 2023, the Fuel Levy will continue to be charged until the quote expires. If you place an 

order with us for concrete for this work, you are agreeing to pay the Fuel Levy amount for that month. 

For all new quotations from 1st of January 2023, the Concrete price will incorporate the Neilsen’s Fuel Levy.  

Should you have any further questions, please contact your relevant Neilsen’s Account Manager. 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of The Neilsen Group, I thank you for your support and look forward to our continued partnership in the years to 
come. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Sean Moroney 

 
Group General Manager, Concrete  

Neilsen’s Concrete Orders:                 1300 CONCRETE (1300 266 273) 


